
 

July 1, 2020 

 

TO: All 

FROM: President Koetsu Yamazaki 

 
 

Notice about Summer Holidays 

 

This is to notify you that our university will have summer holidays in order to further 

promote the on-campus energy-saving efforts and to provide an opportunity for our 

faculty and staff to enjoy themselves. The dates of holidays are listed below. 

The university offices will be closed during the following period. Thank you for your 

understanding and cooperation. 

Please note that the summer holidays are subject to change depending on the future 

status of the infection of Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19). After the change, the 

period of summer holidays will be announced accordingly. 

 
 

INFORMATION 

 

Period For 3 days, on August 19(Wed), 20(Thu) and 21(Fri)  

As for the affiliated schools, for 3 days, on August 12(Wed), 13(Thu) and 

14(Fri) 

Applicable Offices All offices except for the University Hospital 

*The University Hospital will be open for regular business on 3 days. 

 

【Contact】General Affairs Division 

General Affairs Department  

Kanazawa University  

TEL：076-264-5010,5176  

FAX：076-234-4010 


